
r. Harry Tatosian 
1390 South Ocean Blvd. 
Pampano Beach, Florida 

Dear Mr. Tatosian: 

May 15, 1972 

33062 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donations 
of 275 shares of Borden Stock, which you so kindl donated 
to the Diocese of the Armenian Church. We are mo t apprecia­
t~ve of this contribution, along with your many previous 
benef ctions. 

JA/sm 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassi ~ n 
Executive Director 


